CHURCH  OF  ST.  MARY,  PULBOROUGH
HEALTH  AND SAFETY  POLICY
Approved by the PCC on 25th May 2021
General Statement of Policy 
The Parochial Church Council (PCC) is responsible for ensuring that activities are carried out safely and do not pose a risk to the health of employees, volunteers, congregation, visitors and others who may use the Church or churchyard. 
Such activities are to be carried out in accordance with good practice and any relevant statutory provisions. 
A member of the PCC will be appointed to have specific responsibility for this Policy and its implementation. Health and Safety matters will be kept under review at appropriate intervals, the effectiveness of the Policy will be reviewed and the Policy amended as appropriate. 
It is the duty of each employee and volunteer to exercise personal responsibility for their own safety and that of others. This Policy will be brought to their attention. Everyone involved with the Church will be expected to play their part in its implementation. 
Further detail about the organisation and arrangements for managing Health and Safety is set out in this document. A copy is to be kept in the Church and made available to others on request. 
Signed: 
A Heath  (Churchwarden)
On behalf of the Parochial Church Council as agreed at a meeting held on 25th May 2021
Dated:    26th May 2021 

